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We started off 2019 with the Chili Cookoff in January.  We voted on different chilis that were 

provided by church members and enjoyed eating the different chilis. 

The May Retreat at Camp Mikell was attended by Marsha Elixson, Lynne Kiker and Rebecca 

Bowen.  We continued the Bad Girls of the Bible theme from the previous year.  It was a great 

weekend to fellowship with other women in the diocese and hear what other ECW chapters are 

doing in their churches. 

St. Matthew’s had a good representation at the Fall ECW Meeting at the Cathedral in October.  

Nancy Drury, Gini Peterson, Althea Benton, Lynne Kiker, Marsha Elixson and Rebecca Bowen 

were in attendance. 

Halloween Bingo was hosted by Becky Olbon.  We had a great turnout and enjoyed winning 

prizes! 

At the Christmas Party we enjoyed a pot luck meal, exchanged gifts and decorated gingerbread 

houses. 

Our service project is the Days for Girls project.  We will continue working on this project in 

2020! 

 


